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Good afternoon,
I am a social worker who has had to collaborate with law enforcement in the past, 
worked with communities impacted by law enforcement, and am also an activist 
seeking to ensure human rights are not slowly stripped away. 
During a time where the public trusts law enforcement less and less, increased 
transparency and bridging between the agencies and the communities these agencies 
supposedly serve is critical. This is the very least that can be done. This bill ought to 
pass. 


